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May 2022 

Dear Applicant 

Temporary Class Teacher with Subject Leader Responsibilities 

Thank you for showing an interest in the vacancy at Weeton Primary School; the 
separate Role Profile (Job Description) and Person Specification outline the requirements 
of the post.  Although the post is initially temporary, there is a strong likelihood that is 
will become permanent from September 2023.    

The Governors are seeking to appoint somebody who can really make a positive 
difference to our ‘outstanding’ school.  Ideally, we are looking for an experienced and 
skilled teacher who is looking for the next step in their career – we have a proven track 
record of developing staff and giving them the skills and experience to gain promotions 
into leadership roles.  They will be comfortable based initially in either Year 2 or a mixed 
Year 4/5 class and be confident in leading one or two curriculum areas throughout 
school. The ability to lead Computing, PE, RE or Geography would be an added bonus. 
A sense of fun and the ability to bring about enthusiasm in the learning environment 
would be essential.  

The school is located on Weeton Barracks, with the majority of children coming from 
Service families. We presently have 182 children on roll although we will be reducing to 
approximately 115 in September due to a Regiment move.  The number of children on 
roll will increase significantly again in the next few years.  More information about the 
school, together with a wealth of pictures, may be found on our school website or 
blogsite: 

www.weeton.lancs.sch.uk or www.weetonblogs.net 

The successful applicant will join a hardworking and supportive team in a happy and 
extremely well-resourced learning environment with a very positive ethos.  Provision for 
children with special educational needs is a particular strength of the school.  The school 
was last inspected in January 2012, and was judged to be “outstanding” for the second 
consecutive time.  We constantly work hard to maintain these high standards and are 
expecting Ofsted again this term. 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed and encouraged. They may be arranged by 
contacting our School Bursar, Mrs Murden, on 01253 836284.  A number of dates and 
times will be allocated for visits. 



Weeton School is committed to safeguarding and protecting the welfare of children and 
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  

The appointment will be subject to enhanced DBS clearance.  

Completed applications should be returned to the Headteacher at the school - by email 
(bursar@weeton.lancs.sch.uk).  An acknowledgement will be sent as proof of receipt. 

 

Closing date: 19 May 2022 at 12 noon. 

Probable Shortlisting: 20 May 2022 

Proposed Interview date: 26 May 2022 

Shortlisted candidates will be initially informed by phone, with details confirmed by 
letter/email.  If you are unsuccessful in your application, please accept our Governors’ 
thanks for applying. 

Due to the short turn-around time between shortlisting and interviews, please include 
the email addresses of your two referees. 

The Governors look forward to receiving your application. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Anthony Goth 
Headteacher 
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